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Dear committee members,
Without mincing words, I believe the majority of Maine citizens are fed up with 
inadequate gun-safety regulations. 
Having not been vocal over this issue in the past...Lewiston was the last straw. 
I am in full support of strong gun safety regulations for the good and security of 
Maine's citizens in general. Looking the other way or offering excuses in order to 
appease the less than 11% of the hunting community, is ludicrous. And their fears of 
having ALL their firearms taken away is beyond ridiculous !  While the fears of an 
unbalanced individual toting an AR-15 into a school or public venue, in order  to "get 
revenge," is all too real.
We need to start moving in the right direction.
LD 2283 is a reasonable step in the right direction. I urge to vote in favor of its 
passage. 
Thank you. 


